
 
 

 

 

5th December 2022 
 
 

Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Christmas Carol Service 2022 
 
We are overjoyed to be writing to you to invite you to our Christmas Carol Service on Thursday 15th 
December in the College Hall, beginning at 6.30pm. This performance will be our first Christmas celebration 
in three years and we are busy rehearsing lots of repertoire for you to enjoy.  
 
This will be an evening of readings and carols with musical items contributed by the student choirs and 
instrumental ensemble.  It will last about one hour and will be followed by seasonal refreshments and music 
by our Folk group. It is a perfect opportunity to see each other before the end of a wonderful term and come 
together as a community. 
 
Tickets are free of charge and available from the main College reception and MU2. Alternatively, you can 
email your ticket requests to rjlewis@southdartmoor.devon.sch.uk. 
 
We very much look forward to seeing you and would like to thank you for your continued support for the 
College and our students. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 

 
Rachel Lewis 
rjlewis@southdartmoor.devon.sch.uk 

 
 

 

 


